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I am absolutely against LD1423. It seems little more than another attempt to allow 
businesses to walk away from paying their fair share for the burdens we all place on 
the environment. Stop delaying what needs to be done to try to take care of the land, 
air, and water we all need to survive. I'm sick and tired of money being the only thing 
that matters when it comes to the environment and taking a short-sighted approach to 
our future. Do not move forward with LD1423. It is absolutely NOT going to improve
recycling. 


